
Joseph Wetmore 

Town Board Member Report 

June 2024 
 

Code Revision Committee Monthly Meeting 

Wednesday, May 22⋅10:00am – 12:00pm 

 

We discussed: 

270-3 Corner Lots (Lot, Corner) 

270-3, 235 -5 Flag Lots 

235-3 (def) Lot Line Adjustment 

Discussion of maximum principal dwellings per lot 

Update and Finalize Cannabis Law 

Update Zoning on Storage Containers 

Local Planning and Zoning Gap Analysis 

 

Met with John Zepko 

Thursday, May 30⋅12:00 – 1:00pm 

 

Discussed presentation to the Town Board on how the committee recommends to proceed with 

trails in the town. 

 

Trail committee 

Tuesday, June 4⋅11:30am – 12:30pm 

 

Discussed presentation to the Town Board on how the committee recommends to proceed with 

trails in the town. 

 

Discussed designs for banners. 

 

Ribbon cutting at the Finger Lakes Land Trust’s new Sims Jennings Preserve at the 

Cayuga Cliffs 

Wednesday, June 5⋅3:00 – 4:00pm 



 
 

Ribbon cutting at the Finger Lakes Land Trust’s new Sims Jennings Preserve at the Cayuga 

Cliffs.  Located just north of Myers Point, this 230-acre nature preserve features several miles of 

hiking trails traversing meadows and woodlands that provide scenic views of rugged gorges and 

Cayuga Lake.  The establishment of this preserve involved a collective effort with financial 

support from the Finger Lakes Land Trust, private donors, Tompkins County, and New York 

State, as well as the countless hours of volunteers and staff to provide for public access. 

 

2nd Annual Historic Ludlowville Juneteenth Celebration 

Ludlowville Park 

Wednesday, June 19⋅11:00am – 1:00pm 

 
Assembly Member, Dr. Anna Kelles 

Leanora Mims, M.B.A. certified with honors, Tulane University 

Honorable, Senator Lea Webb 

Celebrating the lives of Peter Wheeler and Opal Lee 

 

 



Trail committee 

Tuesday, June 18⋅11:30am – 12:30pm 

 

Met with Edward Dubovi to discuss potential decommission of rail tracks along Cayuga Lake. 

The group agreed that if the tracks are decommissioned, that they would like to see a public trail. 

There are no plans at the moment to decommission any tracks. 

 

Discussed presentation to the Town Board on how the committee recommends to proceed with 

trails in the town. 

 

Discussed designs for banners. 
 


